
 

Books For Breakfast 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to announce our first “Books For Breakfast” event at Stoneybrook 
Public School. Students in grades 1-3 and their parents (or other significant adult) 
are invited to come to Stoneybrook at 8:00 AM on Wednesday, March 2. A 
healthy breakfast of assorted items and coffee or juice will be served at a cost 
of $5/adult and $3/child. Payment can be sent with the form or made online on 
the Stoneybrook School Council website (www.stoneybrookpsc.ca). Families will 
eat breakfast in the classrooms and then parents can enjoy some time reading 
with their child. At 8:45 the students will get dressed and go outside while 
parents attend a 15 minute presentation in the library entitled “Reading 
Strategies That Support Learning To Read or Reading To Learn”. 

Please fill out the bottom portion of this form indicating how many members of 
your family will be attending. We are asking that these forms be returned to 
school by February 24. 

Please park on the street on the morning of March 2 to allow staff an 
opportunity to park in the parking lot.  

Sincerely, 

Primary Teachers 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I will be attending Books For Breakfast with my child ______ 

Number of adults    _______/$5 

Number of children _______/$3 

Payment for breakfast included with this form _________ 

Payment for breakfast made online (www.stoneybrookpsc.ca) ________ 


